We are requesting a land use permit to build a storage shed on recreational property in the Sunridge Division, located in the mountains east of Huntsville.  Elevation of the property is approx. 6830’.

The structure will be 8x24 (192 sq ft) with a height of 14’ to the top of the roof line.

The purpose of the building is to securely store items of use when we are not at the property.

Please see the 2 attached property survey’s (completed Oct. 2022) to see red markings indicating 50 feet from the property boundaries, and proposed location of the shed.

Should you have any questions, please contact Jerilynn Walker at 703-407-8837.

Thank you for your consideration.
Nathan and Jerilynn Walker
